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Question 1 
 
If the proposals for the new Scrutiny Arrangements are approved by the 
Council can I have an assurance that the Wiltshire Involvement Network will 
still be invited to the Health and Social Care Sub Committee as a Stakeholder 
like they have been in past years? 
 
Response 
 
This is a matter for the Sub Committee. 
 
However once the new arrangements for Health and Wellbeing Boards are in 
place, WIN’s functions will transfer to HealthWatch, who will have a place on 
the Health and Wellbeing Board. 
 
Any suggestion therefore that HealthWatch will also have a place on the 
Health Overview and Scrutiny Sub Committee will have to be carefully 
considered and managed.   


